
Happy March, Residents and Families! We hope you have been enjoying this beautiful 
almost-Spring weather as much as we have. We are looking forward to the fact that we 
now will have more sunshine in our days and we have spent our month blooming with 
positive changes that we are so thrilled to share with you all! 

Two weeks ago, we hosted our first in-person training since the pandemic began and also 
our first in our home office's city of Atlanta with our Resident Experience Leaders. It was 
such a delight to again witness first-hand the camaraderie between the Thrive Hive and 
community leaders on this scale. We were thankful to all be able to come together safely, 
collaborate, and converse on all of the changes we have faced recently and all of the 
amazing changes still to come.

A big update we are delighted to share that was heavily discussed at the training is that 
thanks to the multiple rounds of vaccine clinics hosted by either CVS/Omnicare or 
Walgreens in each of our communities, we are now able to make changes in various social 
aspects at each location. This is our official announcement that we are opening up family 
visitations at this time! To arrange, please contact your community's First Impressions 
Director to schedule a time with your loved one! These visits will vary by location, some 
occurring primarily outdoors while others will be able to host indoor visits as well. We are 
elated to be able to conduct these interactions again, but please be understanding as it 
pertains to time and safety measures being taken for all of our residents and team. Please 
also know we will keep everyone updated in a timely manner if we should have the need 
to suspend visits in the event of an outbreak or surge in numbers/positive cases in the 
community or local area. We will continue to follow all local health department, state, and 
CDC guidelines to ensure we are always being COVID-responsible. As always, we want to 
keep you fully informed and are including a link below to the CDC's Interim Public Health 
Recommendation for Fully Vaccinated People:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated-guidance.html

We could never thank you enough for your continued trust & support and we hope you 
too are as excited about all of these updates as we are. Please reach out to 
VaccineHelpline@thrivesl.com if you should have any questions. 

Be Well, 
Nicole Moberg Elaine D'Antonio
Chief Operating Officer  Director of Clinical and Compliance
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